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Deadline extended to comment on housing and homelessness

	Peel Region has extended its deadline for community input into its 10-Year Housing and Homelessness Plan to April 12.

The community is playing an important role in deciding how the Region will plan and manage housing and homelessness services in

Peel. To date, the Region has hosted two well-attended open houses, and a number of community partners are hosting their own

input sessions. An online survey has also generated hundreds of responses as residents, businesses and community agencies take

advantage of the opportunity to ask questions, raise concerns and offer possible solutions.

?Due to the community's enormous response, we are pleased to extend the deadline to allow more time for input to the Plan,? said

Regional Commissioner of Human Services Janet Menard. ?Community input is key to ensuring that we create a plan that meets

Peel's unique needs and achieves success.?

The Housing and Homelessness Plan will consolidate efforts underway in past plans and build on the new information received from

this latest effort to engage the community.

The Region is committed to sharing a draft plan with the community this summer for further input and validation.

To learn more about Peel's Housing and Homelessness Plan or to provide input, visit peelregion.ca/housinghomelessness
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